
L.S. 
 
Considering that I am a native English speaker and furthermore hold higher education degrees from 
(predominantly) English speaking jurisdictions, I should not be required to provide either IELTS or TOEFL 
certificates. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards 
Nienke Lillington 
 
nlillington@campbellslegal.com 


